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English 
In English we wrote amazing stories 

around the text ‘The Lonely Beast’. 

We then received a letter from the city 

people asking lots of questions.  

We have written letters back to the city 

people pretending to be the beast tell-

ing them about our journey and our 

home in the woods.  

Mathematics  
Year 1 children have been completing lots 

of practical work focusing on their number 

bonds. We are now starting to add other 

one digit numbers together.  

 

The year 2 children have been focusing on 

addition. We began by adding a 2 digit 

number and a one digit number using re-

sources and we are moving our learning on 

to working them out in our books.  

ICE Zone 
Year 1 and 2  are still enjoying their topic of ‘Exciting Explorers’. The children are 

further developing their design and technology skills by designing and making 

their own rockets. The children have also enjoyed making their own delicious 

soup!  

Reminders 
Please make sure that the children are completing their homework every week as well as 

reading with your child every day so they receive their ‘5 reads and a book talk’ award. 

Homework should be handed in on Monday and new homework will be given out on 

Wednesdays.  

  

All classes need PE kit on Mondays and this should be left in school for the week. Please 

ensure your child has correct PE kit, including trainers and all PE kit is named. Spare PE kit 

will no longer be provided. No earrings must be worn for PE. 

 

Please ensure that your child has a named coat, wellies and water bottle in school eve-

ryday. If possible could we please have some clean junk modeling materials.  

Science 
In Science, the children have experimented with how materials can change 

shape! We organised the materials into groups and discussed their properties.  


